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NZ Post wishes to reassure customers that we are responding with agility to what is a very
complex situation. Many other postal operators around the globe have also had to temporarily
suspend sending into the US.

We can confirm that suspension of parcel
services into the US and US territories will be
temporary, and we are working on getting
solutions in place as fast as we possibly can.  

We appreciate that Kiwis want clarity, and we

will continue to provide updates on the
evolving situation. The best place to get the
latest information is on our website at
international delivery updates. 
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